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From: John Charles   
Sent: 2021/07/05 1:21 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd- 190532 Ontario Inc. 

Carmen Caruso, 
                         My name is John Charles at , directly opposite where the supposing 
Apartments to be built.  I and the Community affected by 
the proposal to amend the Zoning Bye-law from the original Residential to Low 
rise Apartment buildings on McLaughlin Road; 10785, 10799, 10807, and 10817. 

We The adjoining Community, family-oriented quiet neighbourhood STRONGLY
object to this proposal based on greed by the builder and those concerned.

In compliance with the original Zoning  Bye-Law that gives authority to build Houses NOT to increase the 
population in this small space that will affect the 
Community on the adjoining property.  

YOUR PROPOSAL HIGHLIGHTS
.  A total of 150 residential units
.  A building height of 7 Storys  ( This WILL take away the natural SUNLIGHT from the HOUSES on 
BIG SKY ROAD)
.  A total of 174 motor vehicle parking spaces and
.  A total of 75 bicycle parking spaces

WE STRONGLY OBJECT TO THIS PROPOSAL AND SUGGEST THAT NO
CHANGES BE MADE TO THE CURRENTLY ZONING BYE-LAW.

TWO  7 STORY BUILDINGS THAT WILL BE CLOSE TO 100 FEET UP WILL
NO DOUBT TAKE THE NATURAL SUNLIGHT AWAY FROM BIG SKY
ROAD.   THE NOISE LEVEL FROM OCCUPANTS  OF OVER 150 OCCUPANTS.  THE NOISE 
LEVEL FROM APPROXIMATELY 200 VEHICLES
AND DUMPSTERS AT THE APARTMENT BUILDINGS.

THE BUILDERS AND THOSE CONCERNED SHOULD RECONSIDER WHAT
THEY ARE ASKING OF US IS OVERBEARING AND RIDICULOUS.  THEY SHOULD REMOVE 
GREED FROM THE EQUATION AND BUILD 5 - 6 BIG 
HOUSES FOR OCCUPANCY.

Sincerely,
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John Charles


